
To the Administrator Addressed 

DATE: July 23, 2020 

SUBJECT: Resilient Schools Support Program 

CATEGORY: Strong Start 20-21 

NEXT STEPS: Submit a Letter of Interest 

The Texas Education Agency (TEA) is excited to announce the Resilient Schools Support 
Program.  

Resilient Schools Program 
The Resilient Schools Support Program will select up to 40 school Local Education Agencies 
(LEAs) to support during school year 20-21. Selected LEAs will be matched with a highly qualified 
district support organization. That support organization, in partnership with TEA and your 
regional Education Service Center, will support LEAs to do the following things: 

• Evaluate the effectiveness of your remote or hybrid learning model(s)

• Support you in crafting improvements to your remote or hybrid learning model(s)

• Support the implementation of co-developed improvements

• Connect you to agency or related resources to support improvements

Through this program we will support LEAs in continuously improving their remote or hybrid 
learning model(s) during the school year. These improvements could include adapting your 
existing curriculum, adopting new curriculum (such as Texas Home Learning 3.0), supporting 
teacher development, revising schedules, better serving special populations, improving student 
and parent engagement strategies and other related topics. Due to the highly fluid nature of the 
school year, TEA reserves the right to modify the programs or supports.    

Selected districts must commit to making the Resilient School Support Program a cabinet-level 
priority, establishing a full time point person for the project, and be willing to make significant 
improvements during the fall semester.  

Eligible Applicants  
All Texas districts that are operating remote or hybrid school settings during SY20-21. 

Selection Process 
TEA will send a webinar invitation to all LEAs that submit a letter of interest. All webinar attendees 
will then receive an application. TEA will select LEAs based upon the strength of their application, 
objective measures of need, and evidence of willingness of the LEA to implement significant 
improvements during the school year. TEA will seek to ensure that all sizes of districts and 
regions within the state are included in the program. TEA intends to select LEAs and match them 
to their support organizations by Monday, August 24.  

Next Step: Submit a Letter of Interest 
Complete this letter of interest form by Friday, July 31 at 5:00pm CST. 

https://direc.to/e29g 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdirec.to%2Fe29g&data=02%7C01%7CJoe.Siedlecki%40tea.texas.gov%7Cf1b66a6e985640f0d10e08d82f1ee9db%7C65d6b3c3723648189613248dbd713a6f%7C0%7C0%7C637311157106599465&sdata=ggMqWm%2BN%2BKa962sH4NSM%2F9SYmNkrxpGIz0eeJbyfYpE%3D&reserved=0



